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Dear Friends, 

On Sunday we’ll be gathering to worship Jesus at 9:15 for Holy Communion and 11am where our kids 

Life Groups will be running. Do come along and bring a friend!   

 

Following advice from the central Church COVID Recovery Group, from this week when we receive 

communion there will be an option to also have the wine as well. If you’re feeling at peace about taking the 

wine from a common cup, please stay in place once you’ve been given the bread. Please don’t feel compelled to 

take the wine, as to receive in one kind is to receive communion in full.  

 

Youth: Fire Pit meets this Sunday between 6:30 and 8pm and Flames will be meeting again on the 

26th. Please keep the young people and their leaders in your prayers. 

 

It’s great to pray! If you can, please visit the chapel room at All Saints’ at some point this week and 

spend some time in reflection listening and speaking to God using the three prayer activities that 

you’ll find there.  

 

Life group times this week: 

 

Wednesday  

10:30: Onsite Life Group at All Saints’ Prayer Course  

19:30: Onsite Life Group at All Saints’ Prayer Course  

19:45: Online Life Group, Prayer Course  JOIN HERE  

Meeting ID: 843 5239 1092 Passcode: 141156 

 

Thursday  

10:30: Onsite Life Group at All Saints’ Prayer Course  

 

Finally, please see below more ways you can, in addition to the communities you serve each week, join in with 

making Jesus known! 

 

FAITH IN ACTION NOTICES 

Let’s make a difference as we grow together in faith! 

 

We can still make a difference to the situation in Ukraine. To register to help in some way click HERE and 

of course, please keep praying into the situation.  

 

Can you support the work of Emerge Advocacy within the local NHS trust? Please pray and to find out 

more go to: www.emergeadvocacy.com 

 

If you can help out in the cafe or support our ministry to the community in the Church Centre, please let Sue 

Morgan know on 07752 479624 or sue@fountainschoolofmusic.co.uk.  

 

If you haven’t already, take a look at the work of A Rocha International, a family of Christian organisations that 

works to support our stewardship of God’s creation. Go to: https://arocha.org/en/ and watch this space for more 

opportunities to serve! 

 

With love and every blessing, 

Paul 
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